
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
March 1, 2015 

7:20 P.M. 
 

POLICE SEEK HELP LOCATING CRITICAL MISSING PERSON 
 

 
 

The Greenbelt Police Department is seeking assistance in locating a critical missing person. 
Kiera Dajanae Patrice Richardson is a black female, 5’09”, 180 pounds with red hair and 
brown eyes. Ms. Richardson, 15, suffers from seizures. Ms. Richardson left her home in the 
6100 block of Breezewood Drive on February 27th. She was last seen by a relative on 
February 28th at 11:00 P.M. in the 5700 block of Cherrywood Lane in a vehicle described as 
a blue Nissan Maxima, no further. The vehicle was being operated by a black male with 
hair in dreadlocks, no further. On March 1st a relative received a text message from the 
missing person stating that she was in danger and police were contacted. Anyone with 
information regarding this matter is asked to contact the Greenbelt Police Department at 
301-474-7200 
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